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From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 7:41 AM

To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Burns, James; Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Re: EMD Alert - I-26 closed at St Andrews

I-26 has just reopened.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On May 27, 2015, at 7:17 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

>  

> Lexington County confirmed that two tankers are on fire on I-26 at St Andrews Road with some entrapments and 

possible fatalities.  Both directions on 26 are shut down.  They have fire units and EMS from all municipalities that are 

close to the accident on scene also with SCDOT and SCHP.  They are not requesting any state assistance.  EMD notified 

DHEC.  

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


